
LETTERS & NOTICES

Dear Mr. Oatley,

I have just received the latest SafrinlNeys whj-ch contains nice
articres on sexing and ageing. 

-t 

havs itso noticed at other
times short articles of a similar nature both in Safrinq News
and elsewhere. These prompt me to suggest tfrat ,somenoa/
should assembfe a manual on the ageing and sexing of al-L soulh
African birds which would be indispensable to al1 ringers.

The general style could be that of'svensson' used in Europe. A
practical format would be a loose-Ieaf. rinq-bound fiLe of A5
size, each species being allocated a page, Then new entries
could be added without difficulty and updating any sheet would
also be simple. To start with the manual would be a trifle
slim hrut the gaps and errorq should prompt ringers to write up
some of their observations.

SAFRING's r6le would be to co-ordinate the effort and produce
the manual, continually updating it in the form of supplements.
Ringers would be onLy too pfeased to purchase it and the manual
might even finance itself.

D. Johnson, Natal Parks, Game and Fish preservatj,on Board, p.O.
Box 662, PIETERMARITZBURG, 32OO
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Dear Mr. Oatley,

Moufting birds do not usually co-operate with their invescrga-
tors as well as did a male Thi-ckbilled Weaver AmbLuosaizct
aLbifz,ons which was trapped and ringed (Ring No. 4-66505) i" *y
garden on l7.ILI9B2 at whi.ch time j-t was in first-year plunage,
which closely resembles the plumage of the adult female. Mouf-
ting had not then commenced.
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